
 

Feedback: Departmental Bargaining Council (DBC) 
A DBC meeting was convened and the following agenda items were discussed: 

 

1. Review of Policies 

• Job evaluation policy 

• Labour Relations policy 

• PMDS policy 

 

The members are requested to provide inputs on the attached draft policies to 

mulalo.mulaudzi@women.gov.za by the 30 October 2020.  

 

2. Review of the Organizational Structure 

It was previously reported to members that the Department has started with the process to review the 

structure as a result of the reconfiguration process. A task team which included labour was 

established. 

 

The employer reported that they are in a process of changing the mandate of the Department to 

include the youth and persons with disabilities components. The employer will provide feedback to 

labour at the next task team meeting.  

 

The PSA will keep the members updated about the developments in this regard.  

 

 

GENERAL MANAGER 

 

FOR PSA MEMBERS:  DEPARTMENT OF WOMEN, YOUTH AND PERSONS WITH 

DISABILITIES 
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